
Religious  Americans  Beware:
Gov’t  Agencies  May  Consider
You ‘Potential Terrorists’
Bill  in  the  news  (First  Liberty):  The  document  sparked
national controversy and drew sharp criticism from groups
across the country. Catholic League President Bill Donohue
condemned the memo, saying:

“There hasn’t been a wave of virulent anti-Catholicism in the
West like what we are currently witnessing in at least a
hundred years…They are being monitored and persecuted for
their faith by government bodies. That this is going on in
what are called democracies is mind-boggling.” READ MORE HERE
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